ADMINISTRATIVE MEMORANDUM

SUBJECT

Administrative Council Meeting May 28, 1985

NUMBER 218 **DATE** May 30, 1985

Calendar Items

June 14 - Board of Governors meeting, General Administration Building, Chapel Hill, 9:30 a.m.

June 25 - Administrative Council meeting, General Administration Building, Chapel Hill, 1:30 p.m.

Matters Discussed

- 1. Vice President Joyner reviewed the actions of the General Assembly's committees pertaining to the budget.
- 2. Vice President Dawson discussed changes in retirement provisions and other bills that are being considered by the General Assembly.
- The President asked the Chancellors to comment on the proportion of any salary increases that should be distributed across the board and the proportion that should be based upon merit.
- 4. There was further discussion of regulations concerning student housing. The President concluded by noting that, if legislation is considered on coed housing and visitation, he will ask some of the Chancellors to appear with him before General Assembly committees.
- 5. Dr. Padilla reviewed the recommendations that the Presidents' Commission will present at the NCAA meeting in New Orleans. There was agreement on the part of all the Chancellors to support these changes.